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Archivist’s Report 
March 19, 2013 

 
Because the MHSLA Newsletter is currently at its 100th volume, there is 
currently a focus on scanning the old newsletters.  The inaugural issue was 
spring of 1980, and they have been published irregularly.  Currently there are 20 
issues scanned, and further scanning will occur later this week.   
 
No inquiries have been made yet regarding a secondary photo archive housed on 
the MHSLA website to separate MHSLA’s pictures from various Ferris State 
University photos.  As stated previously, 2 potential photo archiving tools of 
interest are Gallery 3 and ePrints.   
 
For ease of access to the MHSLA Archives, the MHSLA Board’s opinion is 
sought regarding linking the archives from the MHSLA website.  Would it be 
preferable to have a full tab dedicated to the archives from the MHSLA website, 
or simply a couple of links under the membership tab? 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Alison Konieczny 
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